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I am a Newberg Resident and avid boater.  Rodgers Landing is where I put my boat 

in and take out exclusively on the upper Willamette.   

 

The rules that have been put in place, I believe, are to appease homeowners while 

simultaneously putting boating families in danger.  Navigating the segregated waters 

on a busy day is extremely dangerous.  Forcing not only the wake sport boats in to 

one area creates unsafe conditions for those boaters but also those boats passing 

through the area either going upriver or downriver. 

 

Let's focus on enforcement and allocating resources to that function. 

 

Seriously frustrated boater. 

 

CJ Daiker 


